Obesity Action Coalition (OAC)
SHARED REVENUE REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

Thank you for your interest in fundraising for the Obesity Action Coalition (OAC). As a

501(c)(3) National non-profit organization, we rely greatly on the support of our

community to further our mission, programs and educational resources. The OAC

appreciates and gratefully accepts donations meeting the guidelines of the organization from individuals, groups,
corporations and foundations. Fundraising efforts for the OAC are evaluated by the Revenue Generation Committee to
ensure that they are in-line with the OAC’s mission and goals. Please complete the below information for review by the
Revenue Generation Committee. Please return your completed form to Llones@obesityaction.org.

CONTACT INFORMATION:

Name:

Company: Title:

Address:

City: State: Zip:

Phone: Email:

TELL US ABOUT YOURSELF:
1. Please list the area of the organization or Program for which you wish to fundraise. If your

fundraiser is general, please list as “General”:

2. What is the Start Date for your fundraiser?

3. What is the End Date of your fundraiser?

4. How will you fundraise for the OAC?

5. How will your promote your fundraiser to others?

6. How do you intend to use OAC name and/or logo?

7. How will you determine the amount of the donation? For example, if you wish to donate a

portion of proceeds, please list the percentage, etc.:

8. What method will you use to collect donations?

9. Please list any other relevant information about your fundraiser:

** The OAC holds no liability for the fundraiser, fundraising event, or any occurrences at this event.
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